Cindy L Keck/PV/EDC To Cynthia C Johnson/PVWEDC@TCP
08/11/2008 11:09 AM cc

bee

Subject Fw; We need to continue Agenda ltem 26 - Award of the
Senior Center Pedestrian Access project

FYI

Cindy Keck

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

El Dorado County

330 Fair Lane, Placetville

(530) 621-5394

FAX (530) 622-3645

— Forwarded by Cindy L Keck/PV/EDC on 08/11/2008 11:11 AM w—

Richard W Shepard/PV/EDC
08/11/2008 10:43 AM To Cindy L Keck/PV/EDC@TCP, The BOSONE/PV/EDC@TCP

c¢ Gayle A Erbe-Hamlin/PV/EDC@TCP, "Laura Schwartz"
<laura.schwartz@co.el-dorado.ca.us>,
david.livingston@co.el-dorado.ca.us, Russell A
Nygaard/PV/EDC@TCP
Subject We need to continue Agenda ltem 26 - Award of the Senior
Center Pedestrian Access project

We are having some issues evaluating the bids received on this project and will need another week before
we can recommend what to do with the award of the project. Please continue this itemn to the August 19
meeting. Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks

Richard W. Shepard, Director
Department of Transportation
El Dorado County
530.621.5981
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